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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided aBer the shipment.Pub Date :2003-01-01 Publisher: China Agricultural University Press title: freshwater
fish standardized production technology Original Price: $ 20 Author: Gao Li Xiaoping the editor Press: China
Agricultural University Press Publication Date :2003-01 -01ISBN: 9787810665964 words: Page: Revision: Binding:
Folio: Product ID: Garden Wing: 430.503 China Agricultural University Press Editor's Choice No Summary With
WTO accession and the improvement of people's living standards. the environment and aquatic product quality
requirements are increasing. Traditional aquaculture oBen expense of the environment for aquatic products.
Aquaculture development both by the eKects of environmental pollution. but it is also a major source of
pollution for environmental pollution. To fundamentally resolve these problems. it is necessary to follow a new
fisheries Development - pollution fisheries. the implementation of standardized production. In order to meet the
development needs of the aquaculture industry. the China Agricultural University Press Organization to write a
book. The book in one set of fish production experience and the latest scientific research. with reference to the
national standard of the People's Republic of China and the People's Republic of China agricultural industry
standard mainly from conventional farmed fish varieties to choose standardization. environmental control
standardization. feed configuration standardization . standardization of artificial propagation and fry rearing
standardized food standardization of fish farming. and live fish transport standardization. disease prevention
and treatment standardization to do a more in-depth discussion of the standardized production of several
valuable to have great development potential superior varieties briefly introduced. The book is a collection of
advanced technology and experience of the recent domestic and foreign fisheries production. science. nature.
guiding and operability. is a good reference book in teaching. research and technical staK. Table of Contents
Chapter...
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